
Project Description: Replacement of existing old ductile iron pipe with 10,800 feet of
6-inch C-900 PVC water pipe, valves, fittings, service connections, meter boxes,
hydrants and road pavement restoration in Estate Hannahs Rest. 

Construction Start: Construction to start late February. 

Project Timeline: February 2024- September 2024

Funding: Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) by Environmental Protection
Agency (EPA)   -  Estimated Funds: $3,196,936

What to Expect: All residents in the area should be aware of construction activities
that will impact road conditions, dust and noise levels as well as some scheduled
water service interruptions as the new system is installed, tested and activated.

Where to Find Information

FACT SHEET   
Hannah’s Rest, St. Croix    
Waterline Rehabilitation Projects   
March 2024 Progress Report

Hannah’s Rest Waterline Rehabilitation

Rehabilitation Process
Design
The Design Contractor, Caritech, surveys
the area and creates the plans for the
project based on Federal Guidelines.

Construction Solicitation
The Contractor, Marco St. Croix, Inc.; is
selected to do the work according to
the provided plans.

Construction
Permitting
Ordering Materials
Initial tie-in to existing system, trenching
Lay bedding and pipes, fixtures, valves, &
backfill trenches 
Install new service lines & new meter
boxes
Pressure test pipelines
Water chemistry testing of new pipes
Transfer service to the new system
Final Inspection
Tie-ins to existing system
Paving trenches and cleanup

wapacommunications@viwapa.vi

(340) 773-2250 OPTION 4

www.viwapa.vi
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Stay updated and
scan the QR code!

#ProgressReport


